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Cordova, Ilknois 61242 9740
Telephone 309/654 2241

GGC-94-061

April 11, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
.

Docket Number 50-254, DPR-29, Unit One

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) 94-005, Revision 00, for
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Plant Station.

This report is submitted in accordance with the requirements of
the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 10, Part
50.73 (a) (2) (ii) (b) . Any event or condition that resulted in the
condition of the nuclear power plant, including its principal
safety barriers being seriously degraded or that resulted in the
nuclear plant being in a condition that was outside the design
basis of the plant.

The following commitments are being made by this letter:

A supplemental report will be issued which will document the
valves and penetrations that had exceaeive leakage, what caused
the leakage, and the corrective actions taken to bring all
excessive primary containment leakages below the required LLRT
limits.

If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter,
please refer them to Nick Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance
Administrator at 309-654-2241, ext. 3100.

Respectfully,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATION

Y (G. G. Campbell
Station Manager
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Enclosure

cc: J. Schrage
C. Miller
INPO Records Center
NRC Pegion III
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